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CALIFORNIA IN NEED OF WELL DRILLERS 
EXPEDITED LICENSING AVAILABLE 

 
HENDERSON and RENO, Nev. – The California Contractors State License Board (CSLB) has 

requested the Nevada State Contractors Board notify all licensed contractors for well drilling of an 

emergent need for these services in California.  As stated in their Industry Bulletin, CSLB is working 

to expedite applications for the C-57 Well Drilling classification. 

 

Any interested contractors should contact CSLB’s Classifications Deputy at (916) 255-4118 

or waterwellinfo@cslb.ca.gov.   

 

You are also encouraged to participate in a conference call taking place Friday, September 

12, 2014 at 7:00 a.m. to discuss well drilling regulations and expanding access to ground water in 

California.  Call-in number is (866) 640-4044.  Passcode:  62224. 

 

Please visit our website to read additional information provided by CSLB. 

o CSLB Industry Bulletin 

o California Air Resources Board Low-Use (Single Engine) Vehicle Exemption 

o California Air Resources Board Two Engine Water Well Drilling Rig Vehicles Emergency  

Operation Requirements 
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